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STUDENT FEEDBACK ON INFOSYS SEEDBALL WORKSHOP 

 

I am B.Thirumalai, studying III-C,  interested in environmental activities, with the 

permission of our Head of Department(ECE) , I attended the workshop named 

"INFOSYS SEEDBALL WORKSHOP "  at INFOSYS Ltd, Mahindra city DC on 

5th August 2017. The objective of this workshop is to make awareness regarding 

planting more trees. This workshop appears to be the gem of all environmental 

activities in our state. The workshop was really amazing and very useful. Finally I 

would to like thank my management for encouraging these kind of activities and 

also my department for selecting and permitting me to attend this workshop. 
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